
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 3/5/2013 1:14:46 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Mosbaugh, Scott (scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Invitation request: Comm Peterman and AWWEEE 

Hi Laura, 

Yes, I know this group. I was among its original group of members and have been to several 
events. I'm copying Scott Mosbaugh, Comr Peterman's assistant, on this email so he can help 
with schedule options. Generally, the evening after the business meeting is actually NOT a 
good time, because she is still living in Sacramento and likes to go home. But I'm sure we can 
work something out. Are you thinking of this being a one-woman event, or having several 
speakers at the same time? 

Best, 

Julie 

Julie A. Fitch 

Interim Chief of Staff to 

Commissioner Ca ?rman 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phor 03-3134 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Saturday, March 02, 2013 4:20 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Invitation request: Comm Peterman and AWWEEE 

SB GT&S 0263960 

mailto:scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Julie 

I think you know about (and may have attended some of) the activities hosted by the 
Association of Women in Water, Energy and the Environment. I'm now on the Board. 
Yesterday the SF planning team talked about having Commissioner Peterman speak to the 
group as her schedule permitted. I think a couple people may have already asked her if she'd 
be willing. 

As you know, this is a pretty casual - but interested — group, and I'm hoping this could be a 
planning-free kind of talk, i.e., she could talk about the issues that are important to her and 
perhaps make some observations about the roles of the CEC and CPUC now that she's the only 
person (??) ever to have served on both. I heard she spoke at CCPUC (?) yesterday and that 
was very well received. 

I know scheduling is very difficult, so we'd want to make it as easy as possible. Would there 
be a time near the end of May or early June that she has a high probability of being available? 
I'm wondering, for example, if an evening after a Commission meeting might be kind of safe? 
Like May 23rd? 

Just trying to get the scheduling ball rolling. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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